
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Street Lighting, in consultation with the Department of Water and 
Power, to report to the Energy, Climate Change, and Environmental Justice Committee 
on any plans to increase the number of electric vehicle chargers to match the demand 
planned by the auto industry for the early 2020s. The report should include the City’s 
plans and innovative ways to greatly increase and fund these efforts, including partnering 
with the private sector.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


